
 

 

May 6th – May 10th is teacher appreciation week. Our teachers work so hard for our children every day, 

and it is our turn to show them how much we value their hard work.  

The PTA is looking for parent donations (of any amount) to shower our teachers with snacks and treats. 

The more donations we collect, the more we can do for them.   

All donations should be received by Friday, 5/3, 5pm.  

To donate, please visit: https://baytrail.memberhub.com/store/items/1019676 or scan the QR Code 

below. 

 

In addition to donations, we ask that you send an encouraging note of thanks to your student’s teachers. 

Please encourage your student to also send a note. You can submit an unlimited number of ‘Thank you’ 

notes. To send a note, please visit: https://www.baytrailpta.org/send-a-thank-you-note-to-a-teacher/ 
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